
 
 

COMMITTEE FOR FINANCE AND PERSONNEL 
Room 144 

Parliament Buildings 
BELFAST 
BT4 3XX 

Tel No: 028 9052 1843 
E-mail: committee.financepersonnel@niassembly.gov.uk 

 
22 June 2015 

Mr Liam Strong 
Chief Executive 
Cerberus European Capital Advisors 
84 Grosvenor Street 
London 
W1K 3JZ 
 
Dear Mr Strong, 

 
Briefing to the Committee for Finance and Personnel 

 
Thank you for your letter of 16 June 2015, which the Committee considered at its 
meeting on 17 June 2015. 
 
In noting the dates proposed by you, the briefing has now been rescheduled for 
Wednesday 23 September 2015.  As previously outlined, the Committee’s meeting 
commences from 10:00am in Room 30, Parliament Buildings.   
 
I would be grateful if you can confirm your attendance by no later than Tuesday, 30 
June 2015 to enable me to reflect this within the Committee’s work programme.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Shane McAteer 
Committee Clerk 
 

 
 

mailto:committee.financepersonnel@niassembly.gov.uk

	�

	COMMITTEE FOR FINANCE AND PERSONNEL

	Room 144

	BELFAST

	Tel No: 028 9052 1843




